
Tim Carroll 

From: RONMINKIN@aol.com
Sent: Monday, December 27, 2010 3:26 PM
To: execsec@chilmarkma.gov
Subject: Martha's Vineyard Transport's municipal street license 2011 season

12/27/2010

  
  
                                                               
  
  
                                                               Martha's Vineyard Transport L.L.C. 
                                                               P.O.Box 78 
                                                               Vineyard Haven, Ma. 02568 
                                                               5089391359 
  
  
  
  
December 26, 2010 
  
  
  
Selectman: 
  
  
  
Martha's Vineyard Transport was approved for a municipal street license on May 4, 
2010 by the Chilmark Selectman to conduct tours in 14 passenger vehicles on the 
following roads. 
                                   
North Road, Basin Road, Menemsha Crossroad ,State Road and South Road 
  
  
Martha's Vineyard Transport is still in the process of obtaining a ticket tour operators 
license from the Massachusetts D.P.U., and still needs the approval of the Edgartown 
Selectman to obtain this license. 
  
  
 Martha's Vineyard Transport is applying for a municipal street license for the 2011 
season from the Town of Chilmark.  
  
  
                                                                Thank you, 
  
  
                                                                 Ron Minkin (Martha's Vineyard Transport) 
  
                        


